
As a Licensed Mental Health Therapist in Oregon and a member of the LGBTQIA+ 
communities, I am in full support of HB2458. I would like to submit my support for a 
complete ban of conversion therapy, conversion “therapy” is not therapy, and it is not 
healthcare. Please make the life affirming choice and support a ban of this 
dehumanize practice. 

Please support the passage of HB 2458 

Thank you, 
Anne W Taylor LPC, LMHC, ATR
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